
I-75 at Clark Road (SR 72) Interchange Improvements 201277-3

Project Details
Work Type Interchange

Construction
Phase Construction
Limits Clark Road from

west of Gantt
Road / Approach
Road to east of
Hummingbird
Avenue and I-75
from south of
Clark Road to
north of Proctor
Road including
the interchange
ramps

Project Start Late 2021
County Sarasota
Road I-75

SR 72
Construction
Cost

$52.6 million

Estimated
Completion

Mid 2024

Contact Information
Communications Team
Brian Bollas
813-262-8549

Construction Project Manager
Alex Ruiz
(941) 708-4419
Alex.Ruiz@dot.state.fl.us

Communications Team
FDOT-D1COMM

About
The  Florida  Department  of  Transportation  (FDOT),  along  with
Sarasota County, has identified the need to make improvements to
the I-75 at  Clark Road (SR 72)  interchange in  order  to  improve
highway operations, safety, and regional mobility.


